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Hi,

I'm writing as I am extremely concerned about the Territory Coordinator Bill which was
introduced to the legislative assembly this week. The bill has clearly been made to give
unprecedented power to the Chief Minister in regards to creating projects which are
detrimental to the environment, which will not create jobs for territorians and which fail to
generate tax income for Australia and the Northern Territory.

I am also extremely concerned about the authority this Bill would give to access land
without permission and the lack of publications and consultation required about the
decisions being made.

I sincerely hope that this bill is not passed as it does not reflect Territorians desire to live in
a progressive place, where politicians and their decisions are held accountable.

Kind regards,
Jen Morillas 




